
 
 

 
PROCLAMATION 

 
 

WHEREAS: the Saint John Police Force is the largest municipal police 

service in New Brunswick, having been serving our 

community since 1849; and 

 

WHEREAS: the Saint John Police has grown to be a modern and scientific 

law enforcement body, which increasingly provides a vital 

public service; and 

 

WHEREAS: this year marks the 175th anniversary of the Saint John Police 

Force protecting our city with its dedicated officers who have 

devoted their lives to protecting those who live, work and 

visit Saint John; and  

 

WHEREAS: the historical significance of these 175 years of steadfast 

service, and the countless officers who have served with 

honor and dedication, deserves formal recognition by 

Common Council. 

 

 

 

NOW THEREFORE: I, Mayor Donna Reardon, of Saint John, in recognition of 

the many police officers who have served and protected the City of Saint John, do 

hereby proclaim 2024 as the 175th Anniversary of the Saint John Police Force. 

 

In witness whereof I have set my hand and affixed the official seal of the Mayor 

of the City of Saint John. 

 

 

 


